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Oregon’s vote by mail system is safe, secure and has paper traceability. Having one 

of the highest voter turnouts in the nation proves that this system works in favor of 

voter representation. To remove it would only reduce that turnout as is the case in 

other states without this system. It seems to me that is the intention of this bill. 


